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October 9, 2014 
 

 

 
Mr. and Mrs. William Jansen 
677 Thomas Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN  55104-1881 

 

VIA ADDRESS: 

  

Re:  Appeal for Property at 610 Saint Albans Street North 

 

Dear Owners, 

 

This is to confirm that on October 7, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council delete the assessment for 

excessive consumption of code enforcement services.  She also recommended that the vacant 

building fee be waived for 90 days. 

  

If you wish to appeal the vacant building issue, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

scheduled for Wednesday, November 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Wayne Spiering (email) 
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